
2/3/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9:30  

Worship Service 10:20 

General fund offering & Pastoral fund offering 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Robbie Royal 

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

                                                    

Greeters: 

Feb. 3: Harvey & Mary Raber, Sam & Rachel Chupp, 

Feb. 10: Andrew Royal, Mel & Char Eash, 

Feb. 17: Jonathan & Mari Jean R., Ryan & Tabitha E., 

 

Offerings: General fund-$2587, Brittany Yoder-$3013 

Attendance: Sunday school-145, worship-190, 

 

Announcements: 

 

1. If you wish to have offering envelopes for 2019 please let Dean 

know. 

 

2. If you would like to participate in small groups, but have not signed 

up, please do so on the South-East bulletin board. 

 

3. Townline Church is offering Griefshare (A thirteen week DVD 

series) Each session is "self-contained" so you are welcome to 

attend at any point. Tuesday evenings March 5th - may 21st 6:00 

PM each evening. If you or someone you know is dealing with the 

grief this is a wonderful channel of help. 

 

4. If you forgot to turn in your spiritual gifts test you can still do so! If 

you lost or need another spiritual gifts test look for them on the 

library counter. 

 

5. There is a Public Relations group coming from GTO, for Edge, 

Ultra, Charge, and Focus ( Global Tribes Outreach short-term 

programs). They will be sharing at the Ramer Center on February 

11th at 7 p.m. and at Woodlawn Church at 7 p.m. on the 12th. If you 

are interested in going please let Dean Yoder know, they would like 

to have an estimate of many people to expect. 

 

6. “Good Life Ministries” was supported last year by our children’s 

offering. They have sent us some calendars. This is a great way for 

your children to identify with who they supported. The calendars are 

on the library counter, please help yourselves. 

Ps 56:3-4 

When I am afraid, I put my trust in you. 

In God, whose word I praise, in God I trust; I shall not be 

afraid. 

What can flesh do to me? 

Youth Events 

Feb. 7th at 7pm Volleyball at Meadowview School 

Feb. 21st at 6:45pm Bible study 

Prayer Reminders, 

 Our church family 

 The children and youth 

 The widows and widowers 

 Our community 


